
COUNCILLOR QUESTIONS FROM FULL COUNCIL SEPTEMBER 2021 

 

 

 

Cllr Thomas asked if the town council could 

use modern.gov the agendas and minute 

software. 

 

This would incur a cost, the town council has not 

budgeted for this system in the current financial year.  If 

a councillor would like the council to explore costs and 

budgets this can be done by submitting a motion to the 

Finance and General Purposes Committee for 

consideration. 

Cllr Taylor-Gee asked if the full council could 

receive finance training 

 

The clerk is investigating a training programme for all 

councillors including GDPR, finance, Code of Conduct, 

Elections in the coming months. 

If councillors would like an additional finance training 

session with the clerk this can be arranged. 

Cllr Gibson asked for an update on the 

Bexhill Trust to be added to the next agenda. 

 

This item is on the agenda. 

Cllr Plim asked about the Mayor and Deputy 

Mayor attending Bexhill Trust meetings 

 

According to the trust deed the Mayor and Deputy 

Mayor are ex-officio Trustees and can attend meetings. 

 

 

    
 


